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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon! 

 

We should maintain our ability to choose within parties in the primaries. By changing 

to ranked voting you are essentially eliminating choice. 

 

We need to ensure that our elections are fair - for all parties and candidates - and 

especially for the individual voters who are already feeling very disenfranchised in our 

state. 

 

Please vote NO to both HB2004 and SB506. 

 

Sincerely, 

Angie Doty 


